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Comments: Please keep King Mountain open to Paragliding and Hang Gliding.  I first came to the region over 20

years ago specifically to paraglide.  I have been back many times and ONLY to paraglide off that magical

mountain.  Our flying sites are becoming more rare as land use issues gobble up world famous sites like "King".

That's all you have to say to a paraglider or hang glider... "King" and they know that exact spot and for no other

reason.  I understand the need to protect land, but as flyers, we have very low impact on the land and it's a way

for us to experience this unique sport and visit unique destinations, which are fewer and fewer.  In Utah many of

our sites are being closed due to development.  That's what we love about King...  lots of space and wide open

lands to enjoy.  


